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May 6, 2009  
 

 

 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

P.O. Box 2319 

2300 Yonge Street 

Suite 2700 

Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 

 

Via RESS and by courier 

 

Dear Ms. Walli:  

 

Re: EB-2008-0003 Revised Proposed Amendments to the Transmission System Code for 

Connecting Generation Facilities that Form Part of Renewable Resource Clusters 

 

The Electricity Distributors Association (EDA) is the voice of Ontario’s electricity distributors.  

 

The EDA has reviewed the revised proposed amendments to the Transmission System Code.  As 

indicated in the EDA’s December 1
st
 submission, the EDA supports the OEB proposed 

amendments to the Transmission System Code regarding cost responsibility associated with 

enabler facilities for renewable resources. The EDA also has no concerns with the proposed 

refinements dealing with security deposits, load connections, definitions, capital contribution 

determinations and cost responsibility for generation outside renewable resource clusters. The 

EDA also looks forward to improving the transmitter designation process to clarify roles and 

responsibilities and further details on the approval process for system expansions or 

reinforcement plans to accommodate renewable generation.  

 

Yours truly, 
 

 

“original signed” 
 

 

Richard Zebrowski 

Vice President, Policy & Corporate Affairs 
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